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 Keith Price OBJ2016/0451/P 22/02/2016  11:15:04 We strongly object to the construction of a roof terrace as this will impact significantly on our privacy.  

A roof terrace will allow the residents of No. 31 Mackeson to see directly into both our rear bedrooms 

on the top floor of our house.  Also, anyone on the proposed roof terrace will be able to look down 

directly onto the terrace at the rear of our property where we entertain and eat outside in the summer, 

weather permitting.  Accordingly, we urge the Planning Department to review the planning application 

that has been made to ensure that any development at No. 31 Mackeson Road will not impact on the 

privacy  we have enjoyed for the past 30 years.
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